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Friday Bulletin                  
 

 Friday 15th September 2017 
Dear Parents,  
 
 
Roald Dahl Day 
Class 2 made a great effort with their Roald Dahl 
character costumes, there were some wonderful 
outfits and we had great fun guessing who they had 
each come as.  Thanks to all the parents for 
supporting their children. 
 
 
Class 1Trip - Hill Top 
Class 1 have been learning about Beatrix Potter this term so we have arranged a trip to 
visit Hill Top to find out more about her and where she lived. This will take place on 
Wednesday the 27th of September. A packed lunch will be provided. We will be leaving 
school at 9.00am and returning for the end of the school day, please could all pupils arrive 
in school at 8.45am so we are able to leave promptly.  
On the day your child will need: 

 A warm waterproof coat with trainers. 

 A small rucksack containing a drink and a snack. 

 A car seat. 
To cover the cost of the trip we are asking for a voluntary donation of £8.50 from parents. 
Please complete the attached permission slip.  
 
School National Trust Membership 
Thank you to all parents who sent in £2 towards the cost of our National Trust school 
membership. This has helped to reduce the cost of Class 1’s trip to Hill Top later this 
month. More trips are being planned for the whole school in the months ahead to locations 
such as Acorn Bank and Sizergh Castle. 
 
Kings Meaburn Cup 
The rescheduled Kings Meaburn Cup will be taking place next Thursday the 21st of 
September. Pupils taking part should aim to arrive at 4pm so we can have a prompt 
4.30pm start. If your child has been selected for the team, there will be a slip in your 
plastic wallet. Hot dogs and drinks will be for sale on the evening, provided as usual by the 
Kings Meaburn Women’s Institute.  
 



 

 

 

                   

 
Tag Rugby Event 
We have been invited to compete in a tag rugby completion at Long Marton on Monday 
the 25th of September at 4pm. We have been asked to submit a team of 5 pupils, if your 
child has been selected there will be a slip in your plastic wallet. On this occasion, the 
school is delighted to be submitting a joint team with Asby Endowed School. 
 
Recorders 
Recorder sessions have recommenced this week and will run every Thursday for all Y4, 
Y5 and Y6 pupils. Over the course of their three years of sessions, each of our pupils is 
able to leave our school with an understanding of musical notation – something I am 
particularly passionate about.  The sessions are given by our expert peripatetic teacher, 
Carolyn Fyfe. We seek a voluntary contribution of £10 per term towards the cost of this, 
which we would appreciate in the next couple of weeks.  This represents excellent value 
for parents, being considerably less than the norm in other schools. 
 
Emergency Closure list 
Pauline has updated the snowball scheme that is used to contact you if the school needs 
to close a very short notice.  A copy of this is in your plastic wallet this week.  Please can 
you take a look and let Pauline know if there is anything that needs amending, or if you do 
not wish to have your phone number on the contact list. 
 
 

 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 

 
 
Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
Thursday 21st September  Kings Meaburn Cup  
Monday 25th September  Tag Rugby Tournament  
Wednesday 27th September Class 1 Hill Top Trip 
Wednesday 4th October   Nasal Flu Vaccinations R, Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4  
Thursday 5th October  Harvest Festival Service 2pm St Lawrence’s Church 
Wednesday 18th October  Parents Evening  
Monday 30th October  Y1 Y6 Height and Weight Measurements 
Wednesday 6th December  Christmas Play 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

                   

After school club   - Week beginning: 18th September 2017 
 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday Cooking Club      Thursday Lacrosse  
 
Tuesday Action Ants         Friday Construction Club    
 
Wednesday Film Club 
 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
I enclose £……….. to pay for …………..sessions. 
 
 
............................................................................................................................................ 
                                      
 
Class 1 Permission Slip – Hill Top 
 
I give permission for my child/ren……………………………………. To visit Hill Top on 
Wednesday 27th September.  
 
I enclose £8.50 towards the cost.  
 
Signed……………………………………………… 


